
Annex 3 

 

Meeting with representatives from the Sight Loss councils, the 

Thomas Pocklington Trust and the Wilberforce Trust 
 

Date of meeting: 20.08.20 

Attendees: [Preferred supplier], CYC, Sight Loss Councils, the 

Wilberforce Trust and Thomas Pocklington Trust. 

 

Notes from meeting 

Our preferred supplier and colleagues from CYC (including Cllr D’Agorne) met with 

representatives from the Sight Loss Councils, Thomas Pocklington Trust and the 

Wilberforce Trust for a walk around the city and to outline what an e-scooter trial 

might look like in York.  

The walk around included visiting the Minster, the footstreets and Scarborough 

Bridge, to outline key areas of the city where shared space between pedestrians and 

cyclists is prominent.  

Topics covered included; issues on sharing street space, features of hardware, ways 

of working together (with CYC) in the future. 

Sharing the street space: value in reduced speed zones, esp. where likelihood of 
mixing scooters and pedestrians,  
 
Features of hardware: discussed various aspects of the e-scooter and potential 
areas for improvement. Joint agreement that not everything is possible, or can 
please everyone but good to develop it together. 
 
Ways of working: discussed how can input into the trial going forward.   
 
Overall those attending were very pleased to be in the conversations with our 
preferred supplier. 

 


